
 

FILMING 

NOTIFICATION  
  

Dear Property Owner,   

  

Please be advised that filming in your immediate area will occur from May 16 @ 7am 

to 11pm with trucks arriving May 15 before 11pm and leaving May 17 by 7am. 

  

Production crews will be operating directly from 262 Edward Street, Powassan, ON 

during this period; however, parking of production vehicles will be: 

● S/s of Clarke St between Main St and Edward St N 

● E/s of Edward St N between Clarke St and Memorial Park Drive W 

● N/s of Memorial Park Drive W between Edward St N and Main St 

  

These scenes will include INTERIOR FILMING. 

  

KM Romance Swing Productions Inc. has been working with the Municipality of 

Powassan in order to obtain necessary permits and wanted to notify businesses and residents 

in advance in order to minimize disruption while filming in the community.  We appreciate your 

support and welcome you to observe filming from a safe distance without compromising the 

set.   

  

Thank you in advance for your cooperation and understanding.  

  

For further information please contact:  

Location Manager Ian Pozzebon @ thereelpozz@gmail.com or 647-521-7872. 

  

For further information please contact me at the information provided above. Any 
COVID related questions can be directed to: Justin Nadeau Phone: (705) 498-4795, e-
mail: justinnadeau.jn@gmail.com or visit: Covid 19 Film And Television Industry 
Health And Safety Guidelines (include hyperlink) 

 

  
Should you have any questions about filming in the Municipality of Powassan at 705-724-2813 or 
office@powassan.net. 
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